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Dear parents, 
Thank you so much for the support this morning for our Macmillan Coffee Morning. The turnout was impressive and it was fantastic to 
see so many of you turn up to support this very worthwhile cause. Thank you to all the parents who baked cakes and goodies and to 
those who donated cakes for the children to buy. All the children ate at least two cakes during break-time with several of them eating 
even more than this! 
Mrs Bench and Mrs Suvari did an incredible job organising this event. The raffle prizes were superb and there was a lovely atmosphere. 
The Macmillan Coffee Morning raised an incredible £730.54. Thank you to all that helped raise this money. 
Thank you also to Lauren from Usborne books for her support. It is when you hold events like these that you can see how integral the 
school is to so many people as we had several people living within the village also pop along to enjoy the coffee and cake. 
 
Next week our Year 6 children will be off to PGL at Windmill Hill for their residential. They are taking part in several activities  rilee 
shooting, climbing towers, tunnelling, archery, giant swing and a camp fire. I know they are all very excited about the coming week. Both 
Mrs Carey and Mr Peters will be accompanying the children for the duration of the  week, with myself and Miss Essenhigh sharing the 
week between us. 
 
Miss Preston will be teaching in Kemsley class during Miss Essenhigh’s absence and  I will be in and out of school during the week as I 
have several meetings and training to attend. Mrs Steer and Mrs Place will be holding the reins. There will still be a senior member of 
staff on the gate at the beginning and end of the school day for you to speak with should you have any concerns. I will also still be con-
tactable via my email  headteacher@bredhurst.kent.sch.uk I am sure the year 6 will have a fabulous week and enjoy the variety of new 
opportunities available to them. Fingers crossed we all get some sleep! 
 
Next week we have our new reception children’s class photo—this will be put in the Medway Messenger, which you will be able to       
purchase from most stores. 
 
We held our annual May Day votes for May King and Queen this week. I am delighted to announce this year’s May King is Henry Ridden 
and our May Queen is Lili-Ann Sullivan. Well done to both of you, you both make very worthy successors and will continue to show the 
SPIRIT of Bredhurst in all you do. 
 
Our House Captains for this year are - 
St Andrews - India Smith and Harry Gregory 
St Davids - Josh Rollings and Scott Abdey 
St George - Millie Kempson and Sienna Hegley 
St Patricks - Sean Maple and Daisy Thomas 
 
Well done to our newly appointed House Captains. We know you will all do a stellar job and carry out your  roles responsibly. 
This years lunchtime crew are - 
Isabella (Head), Thomas, Noah, Heidi, Eden, Emily, Ciaran, Evan and Holly C. 
Well done to all our children. 
 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Mrs Cox 
Head Teacher 

Church of England Vision for Education 

Deeply Christian, Serving the Common Good. 

John 10 10 “I came that you might have life, life in all its 

fullness”. 

        Bredhurst Church of England Primary Vision: 

    To learn and grow through the guidance and love of God. 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week   

Fir Tree          Morgan Humphries 

Forge             Jarin Gurney   

Hurstwood  Charlie McCann 

Kemsley   Harry Shepherd  

Oakwood     Robin Rose 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Henry Murphy 

Forge   Alba—Lily Peters 

Hurstwood  Leo Sheridan 

Kemsley  Samuel Hands 

Oakwood  Millie Kempson 

 Writer of the Week     

 Fir Tree      Joseph Littler   

 Forge             Maya Kyle 

 Hurstwood Jacob Apps 

 Kemsley Noah Blackman 

 Oakwood Samuel Jackson, 

   Arran Berntsen 

   Nathan Duduyemi 

 

 

 

                 

 

May King—Henry Ridden 

May Queen—Lili-Ann Sullivan 

 

 

Harvest 

We will be holding our Harvest Celebrations at St.     

Peter’s Church on Thursday 10th October at 11.15 a.m. 

However as the church would have already held their 

harvest celebration we will be asking for donations of 

food, toiletries etc. which will then be giving to the 

local foodbank. These gifts may be donated at anytime during the 

week commencing Monday 7th October which is also Porridge Week. 

 

Please be advised there is NO PARKING in the 

village hall for Pumpkin Morning as the hall is 

hired out all day. 

 

Finally, thankyou for the generosity of your donations towards      

Pumpkin Morning this week. We have so many prizes for the adult 

tombola. Pumpkin Morning should be a great success! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 

Monday 30th—Friday 4th October Yr6 PGL 

October 

Tuesday 1st  KM 1st Class Photo Reception 

Tuesday 1st   Cross Country Event 

Wednesday 2nd  Cyber Bulling Workshop 

Thursday 10th  Harvest Festival @ St Peters 11.15a.m. 

Thursday 10th  Freeze Time Event after school 

Friday 11th   Individual + Family photos 

Friday 11th   KS2 Medway Park 

Saturday 12th  Pumpkin Morning 

Tuesday 15th  Cross Country Event 

Wednesday 16th  Parents Evening 

Thursday 17th  Parents evening 

Friday 18th   Staff Development Day 

Monday 21—Friday 25 Half Term 

Monday 28th  Staff Development Day 

November 

Friday 8th   Remembrance Worship 

Friday 8th   Fireworks Display 

Thursday 28th  Year 5 Parents 11+ info evening 

Friday 29th   Advent Event 

December 

Thursday 5th   Panto—Hazlitt 

Tuesday 10th  Flu Immunisation YrR-Yr6 

 

MORE DATES TO FOLLOW—also please check website 


